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Office of

Thf Minister of Ra'l.wav.s and Canals

Can

Ottawa November 4th, 1924.

Dear Colonel Bovey,-

I have your letter of the 
31st ultimo, and I quite agree it would he 
a splendid thing for Mr. King to address 
the meeting organized hy the Modi 11 
Canadian Club, both for the Prime Minister 
and for the McGill undergraduates.

However, Mr. King will he 
in Ottawa the end of this week or the 
beginning of next, and I think it would 
he well for you to communicate directly 
with him on the subject.

Yours sincerely,

Colonel Wilfrid Bovey, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q..
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